
New Tobacco Tax Return Processing System 
Available Summer 2018 

The Michigan Department of Treasury will implement a new Tobacco Tax return 
processing system that is fast, convenient and accessible 24/7. To better serve 
you in the future, our new online system will offer you the ability to: 

 E-File returns 
 Make payments 
 Apply for a new license 
 View account information 

For additional information and updates, visit “What’s New” at 
michigan.gov/tobaccotaxes or contact the Tobacco Tax Unit at 517-636-4630. 
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